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500 Tejas Trail
Apt A
Richardson, Texas 75080

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Doctor Garcia:

Recently I had lunch with a friend who has assumed corporate responsi-
bility for implementing in industry Federal programs for training
unemployables and upgrading the underemployed.

When I explained our situation in Corpus he indicated that, if
statistical data confirms the situation, the programs could be implemented
in all Federally financed, regulated and/or subsidized industry in Corpus.

His experience has been largely confined to the Negro problem; but,
as he says, the funds are appropriated and must be spent or lost and if the
problems of the Mexican American are significant then they should get
their share.

In thinking of his statements, I have become much concerned about
our problems and the relative future position of our children. I think
a deeper look into the possibilities of which he spoke would be of
value to us and if you could have one of your girls collate the needed
data I can approach him on a program oriented basis.

Doctor, I'm writing to you because I know of your sincere desire to
help our people. I've attached a list of needed information; however,
add or subtract any data you think would supplement our cause.
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Al Gonzalez


